Sacramento County is currently recruiting for the new Deputy County Executive – Public Works & Infrastructure. Please click on the below link to view the full recruitment brochure:
Sacramento County Deputy County Executive – Public Works & Infrastructure

Qualified candidates are encouraged to apply! If you are interested, please email your resume, cover letter, and professional references to Candice Mabra, mabrac@saccounty.net, by Friday, June 7, at 5PM. 

To learn more about the County of Sacramento please visit the County’s website at www.saccounty.net and click on the below link to watch the County’s Explore Careers with Purpose video:
Sacramento County – Explore Careers with Purpose

Additionally, please to forward this email to anyone else who may be interested and qualified for this position.  

If you have any questions, please contact Candice Mabra, Principal Human Resources Analyst, at 916/874-1681 or via email at mabrac@saccounty.net. 

Candice Mabra
Principal Human Resources Analyst

County of Sacramento
Department of Personnel Services
Employment Services 
700 H Street, Room 4667
Sacramento, CA 95814
Office: (916) 874-1681
Cell: (916) 368-6840
Fax: (916) 854-9117











